
Daniel Hasenoehrl

From: Sharon Rambo <rambo.sharonlouise@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 2, 2021 8:52 PM
To: PDS comments
Subject: County's 2021 Docket of Proposed Policy

Categories: Comment

To whom it may concern,  
I'm writing to express my support for proposal numbers: 
LR20-05 
LR20-06 
and 
LR20-08 
As one of the residents affected by the current mining proposal, I have realized the importance of 
revisiting the zoning and public notice mailings for Mineral Resource Overlay. As many others in my 
residential neighborhood, I was not notified of the plans to mine Big Bear mountain though I am less than 
a mile from the site and would be heavily affected by the operation. As new residences have moved into 
the area in the last years, I believe it is time to think about updating the past zoning to reflect the current 
situation, keeping the well-being of our community members in mind  
Thank you,  
Sharon Rambo 
 



Daniel Hasenoehrl

From: Capelan <capelan@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, May 2, 2021 10:40 AM
To: PDS comments
Cc: Rob Burrows
Subject: For the County's 2021 Docket of Proposed Policy, Code, and Map Amendments I 

support putting the proposal numbers below on the docket: LR20-05 LR20-06 LR20-07 
LR20-08

Categories: Comment

 
For the County's 2021 Docket of Proposed Policy, Code, and Map Amendments I support putting the proposal numbers 
below on the docket: 
LR20-05 
LR20-06 
LR20-07 
LR20-08 
 
Dave Hallock 
Rockport 
 
 




